
READING BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
COUNCIL MEETING 28 FEBRUARY 2023 
 
 
QUESTION NO. 1 in accordance with Standing Order No.9 
 
Kate Nikulina to ask the Lead Councillor for Environmental Services & 
Community Safety: 
 
Narrow Bin Lorry 

The Greens worked with residents and started petitioning for a narrower bin 
lorry to help with bin collections from narrow roads in December 2021.  

When is the Council going to buy this vehicle? 

REPLY by Councillor Rowland (Lead Councillor for Environmental Services & 
Community Safety): 

The vehicle has been purchased. 
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